TO:

ADDRESS OF SENDER: 

Date:     

Dear   

Home Care – Getting it Right
I write as a member of the 25% M.E. Group, UK support charity for people who are severely affected by the neuro-immune disorder, myalgic encephalomyelitis (M.E.). 
I am enclosing for your attention a copy of resource material on Home Care for this much misunderstood client group.
The annual Severe M.E. - A Day for Understanding and Remembrance campaign marks the birthday of Sophia Mirza, a young woman with severe M.E. who died aged 32 in 2005. Post mortem investigation identified the presence of dorsal root ganglionitis –  inflammation of the dorsal roots of her spinal cord. Sophia would have turned 42 on the 8th of August. 
This year the focus for Severe M.E. Day is on the home care needs of people who continue to live and suffer with this terrible illness. 
We realise that it is highly unfashionable to even speak of suffering from an illness. Sick people have ‘health conditions’ and can ‘live full and active lives’ given sufficient ‘encouragement’ and ‘confidence building’. If only.
In the face of the many difficulties that are posed for a person if public services adopt a worldview at odds with their reality, the 25% ME Group has taken a constructive approach. 
This comes with a plea for the preservation of compassion, care, and dignity as guiding principles throughout the process of care assessment, resource allocation, and care delivery - listening to and respecting people in need.  
Yours sincerely,

